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I am writing to express my support for LD 1868. I would love to see the state get to 
100% clean energy as soon as possible, and it sounds like 2040 is achievable given 
some good planning. The finding of the "Pathways to 2040" study showing that 
meeting this goal could reduce household energy costs by about $1,300 is very 
exciting. That makes sense now that solar has become the cheapest energy source 
over recent years. And it seems clear that this trend will continue, making the 
achievement of 100% clean energy an increasingly smart move economically. But not
only will it save us money, it will also create jobs here in the state. AND help us 
reduce greenhouse gas emissions! How great is that?! I hope you will move this bill 
forward and do all you can to see that it passes. 


